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     Official Advisory of Mindanao Container Terminal 

 
ADVISORY NO. 2025-019 

 

Dear Shipping Line Partners, 

  

This is to inform everyone that Mindanao Container Terminal (MCT) will conduct a Quay Interlock Blocking 
Repair starting August 18, 2025, to be completed within six months. The repair aims to improve quay 
pavement and ensure smooth operation. 

  

The work will be done in phases, starting with the first 100 meters, with MCT operating on single berth 
with two quay cranes during vessel operations. 

  

We understand the importance of minimizing operational disruptions and will take all the necessary 
steps to ensure that the impact on vessel schedules and cargo handling is kept to a minimum. Our team 
will provide regular updates throughout the rehabilitation process to keep you informed of any significant 
changes and developments. 

  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

  

  

 

Best regards, 

MCT MANAGEMENT 

 
 
 


